
May 2022 

Christ United Church of Christ, 1414 Ligonier Street  

Latrobe, Pennsylvania 15650  

Worship Services For May 

May 1  -  Worship Service with Holy Communion at 11:00 AM 
May 8--Women's Sunday at 11:00 AM 

May 15--Celebrating the Church as Sanctuary! At 11:00 AM 
May 22--Reunion Sunday at 11:00 AM 

May 29--Worship with St. John's at 10:00 AM  

CONTACT US 
Administrative Assistant, Caryn Dettling 

Church Email:  ChristChurchUCC@verizon.net 

Church Office Phone:  724-537-4901 

Christ UCC Website  -  www.ucclatrobe.org 



ARTICLES FOR THE JUNE NEWSLETTER ARE DUE  

Sunday, May 15 

Please send to ChristChurchUCC@verizon.net 

Concerns of the Congregation  

PRAYER LIST:    To add or remove a name from the prayer list, please call the church office. 

    PRAY FOR OUR NATION - PRAY FOR OUR WORLD 

UKRAINE 

 
PRAYING THE ROLL:  We are family, and families pray for one another.  Please keep the following in your thoughts and prayers: 

Week of May 1  Susan Renz; Kenny Repko; Linda Repko 

Week of May 8 Leroy and Janet Reynolds; Shirley Robb; Rev. Wayne and Ellen Sautter 

Week of May 15  Emily, Eva, Graeme Sautter; Rev. Richard and Eileen Seigfried; Julie Sexton 

Week of May 22  Ken Sible; Dr. James and Elena Sillaman; Dana and Dewey Silvis 

Week of May 29  Dottie Stahl and Art Dira; Nathan Stahl; Richard and Debra Stahl  

Chad Amond, Henry Arelt, Marcie Baker, Baker and Hilty Families, Olive Barr,  Mary Bathurst,  

Family of Jonathan Bahm who passed away, Margaret Borgo, Hope Bray, Eleanor and Joe Bridge, Ruth Campbell,  

Dick and Mary Crawford, Andy Crouse, Kristen Disciascio, Ruth Eversole, Dorothy Facemyer, George Hammil,  Helen Hoover,  

Beverly Keefe, Ron King, Stacey Klug, Zoe Klug, Judy Larson, Leanne Lehosky, Virginia Marcinik, Men of Union Mission,  

Ben and Jane Miedel, Dana Miller, Ruby RaeLynn Moore, Pia Narducci, Bob and Evelyn Neighly, Harvey and Helen Noel,  

_í÷Ù ÀĀÓ -ëÀĖúÙĀÙ sÙúÀĖˋ 8ÿÿÙġġ _íÎëÀÙú sĆġĆˋ VĆĴÎÙ sĥĸÀ÷ˋ ēĖíú vĆÌˋ zëíĖúÙĴ vĆÌÌˋ +ÀíúÙĴ vĆÌíĀĚĆĀˋ -ëÀĖúÙĀÙ ˨-ëÀĖúíÙ˩ vĆÌúÙ; 

Emily, Eva, and Graeme Sautter; Emmett Sautter, Dee Saxton, Ken Sible, Laken Smith, Pastor Avis Specht, Dottie Stahl, Rick Stahl, 

Larry and Loretta Staruk, Nathan Stevens, Scott Thompson, Ken and Sheila Yost, Sara Young 

                        

 

 

 

 

 

        

May 1 Bob and Carolyn Stutzman 

May 8 Harvey Noel and Sally Walker 

May  15 Art Dira and Jim OôConnor 

May  22 Bob and Carolyn Stutzman 

May 29 Jim and Elena Sillaman 

 

No matter who you are or where you've been, you are welcome here! 

 

Mission Statement:  To reflect Christ's love in everything we do  

 

Vision Statement:  Not our will, but God's 

LAY READERS  

 

May 1 Ann Baltich 

May 8 Sally Walker 

May 15 Joan Zeiders 

May 22 Harvey Noel 

May 29 Marsha Ackerman 



Dear Friends, 
    May is the month in which Christ Church will celebrate its heritage!  Every week we 
will focus on something new! 
   There is a story that is told about a deeply religious man who had a prayer 
ritual.  Every morning he would begin by putting the cat in the crate, so it wouldn't 
be a distraction, then lighting the candle, opening the bible and reading a chapter 
and then offering his prayers and listening to the Spirit.  After the man died, his son 
took over the ritual-- the cat in the crate, the candle, the scriptures, the prayers.  Then 
the cat died and the son borrowed the neighbor's cat to put in the crate.   
      What does this story say to you?   What can Christ Church learn from its past as we 
navigate a new and unknown future? 
Here is the focus for each Sunday in May 
May 1--Communion with Rev. Dick Siegfried, reminding us of our German heritage! 
May 8--Women's Sunday--celebrating the wisdom, commitment, and faith of the 
women who have supported Christ Church 
May 15--Celebrating the Church as Sanctuary! 
May 22--Reunion Sunday--with the folk band, inviting those who once were a part of 
the church who we haven't seen in awhile. 
May 29--Worship with St. John's at 10 o'clock at Latrobe Rotary Park. 
Please share with me your favorite stories of this church! 
Blessings, 
Bobbie 

UPDATES FROM THE COMMUNICATION TEAM  
 

May 13    6:30PM  Mocktails and Sing-Along 
May 15   4:00PM  Prayer Vigil for Ukraine 

May 20 5:30PM  Supper Club · GIANNILLI'S II,  
May  29 10:00AM Worship Together at Latrobe Rotary Park.  Bring chairs! 

(located on Main St. in Youngstown, PA--from Darlington, go to Youngstown, through 
the light, it's about 1/2 mile on the right at the bottom of the hill)                      
(from Latrobe, go south on Rt. 892, turn right in Youngstown.  about 1/2 mile on the 
right at the bottom of the hill) 
 

The communications team-members from St. Johnôs and Christ Church-want everyone to 
know that we meet to support each other and we are better together!  One way we can be 
better is to have a common understanding of what happened with the last pastor, John 
Cofield. Christ Church ended his contract when he failed to fulfill the contract.  This was a 
lengthy, challenging, and hopefully gracious process to allow John to move to a new call.  
We move forward with hope, letting the past be in the past-we forgive and are forgiven-and 
look forward to a healthy, honest relationship with the next pastor. 



A NOTE FROM JULIE: 

 
" Lord, may I be wakeful at sunrise to begin a new day for thee, cheerful at 

sunset for having done my work for Thee; thankful at moonrise and under 

starshine for the beauty of Thy universe. May I add what little may be in me to 

contribute to Thy great world!"....Abbot of Greve 

As we look forward to warmer weather and longer days, planting our gardens and 
walking our dogs in sunshine, may we be mindful of the beauty that God created for 
us in this world. 

The calendar for May is busy! 

The month begins with Holy Communion on the 1st. 

We will follow communion by celebrating the women of the church on Sunday, May 
8th, Mother's Day. The choir is preparing an anthem about God's love for us. 

On Sunday, May 22nd, the Folk Group will be leading the service. It is always a nice 
change to be able to sing with them. Come and join us and sing with us that morning. 

We will be sharing an outdoor service with St. John's on Sunday, May 29th. I am really 
looking forward to that gathering. 

The choir will sing their last Sunday for this season on June 5th, Pentecost.  

I would like to thank all of the ladies in the Adult Hand Bell Choir and Ellen Sautter 
for her leadership this past season. The bells will be back this summer with some 
special music. 

Looking ahead to summer, if anyone would like to share special music during a 
service, let me know. This invitation goes out to members of the congregation as well 
as the members of the Adult Choir here at Christ Church. Maybe you have some 
talented grandchildren that will be visiting! We would love them to share their gifts! 

"Lord, take my lips and speak through them; take my 

mind, and think through it; take my heart and set it on fire"  

W.H. Aitken 

Wishing you all a beautiful May! 

Julie 



Birthdays!       

May 3 Ava Klug     

May 6 Cason Maus    

May 13 Ellen Sautter    

May 18 Riley DeMichele 

May 22 David Ackerman 

   

 

       Anniversaries!!                       
       May 1 David and Marsha Ackerman 
       May 4 Larry and Loretta Staruk  

       May 20 Jim and Elena Sillaman (50 years) 

 
Children's Sunday School  

 
 

We welcome all children to attend Sunday School.  Sunday School will be held the 2nd and 4th 

Sundays of each month.  May dates are the 8th and the 22nd.  After Pastor Bobbieôs message, the 

teachers will take the children to the fellowship hall for the lesson.  On the 8th, we will make a card 

for Mom and focus on the love of Jesus.  The 22nd will be the last class until 

September .  We will practice our prayers and have some fun.  The children are learning the 

Lordôs Prayer and Grace before meals.  As always, parents are welcome to attend at any time.  We 

hope to see your children as often as possible.   

         Your Sunday School Teachers 

 Lay Life and Mission Committee will meet on  

Monday, May 2, 2022, at 6:30 p.m. in the Conference Room.    

Lay Life and Mission Committee have chosen the Blessing Box 
as a monthly mission. For the month of May, we are collecting 
the following: cans of vegetables; cans of tuna; peanut butter; 
small boxes of cereal .   (If donating by check, please make it 
payable to Lay Life and Mission Committee.)  A box is available 
in the Chapel. Thank you in advance for your donations. 

 



Lay Life and Mission Committee 

will meet on Monday, May 2
nd

 at 

6:30 p.m. in the Conference Room. 

The Lay Life and Mission Committee has 

chosen the Union Mission in Latrobe as the 

mission for May.   

 

Union Mission relies on the support of the 

community to be able to provide the services and support to the men who come to their 

program.  We are collecting menôs underwear in any size such as undershirts, briefs, and 

socks.  Please place them in the box provided in the Chapel.   

Thank you for supporting this worthy cause! 

Lay Life and Mission Committee has chosen the Blessing Box as 

a monthly mission. For the month of May, we are collecting the 

following: cans of vegetables; cans of tuna; peanut butter; small 

boxes of cereal.   (If donating by check, please make it payable to 

Lay Life and Mission Committee.)  A box is available in the 

Chapel.  

Thank you in advance for your donations! 

Starting May 1st, the Lay Life and Mission Committee will be selling Cinnamon 

Rolls with white icing from the Pie Shoppe in Laughlintown.  The 

cost will be $7.00 for a half dozen.  The sale will end June 1st, with 

pick-up at the Church on June 11th from 11:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.  

A sign-up sheet is available at the St. Clair entrance.  

     Lay Life and Mission Committee will 

be packing lunches for 

Meals on Wheels the 

week of May 9th. 

Lay Life and Mission Committee will be cleaning 

the Church kitchen on May 21st.  Please 

bring your own bucket and gloves. 

Lay Life and Mission 

Committee has canceled 

Juneôs Soup and Salad Bar. 

Lay Life and Mission Committee will hold their annual Flea Market and 

Book Sale August 13th from 8:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  More information will 

be forthcoming.  Please start saving your fleas and books!  



   BOOK DISCUSSION 
 
 

 

Tuesday, May 3 ð10:00 AM  
 
The Absolutely True Diary of a Part-Time Indian by Sherman Alexie 

The best-selling author tells the story of Junior, a budding cartoonist growing 

up on the Spokane Indian Reservation. 

ñCò Dollar Bills for the Union 

Mission 

As of April 24, the 

accumulated total 

donated to the Union 

Mission is $1133.   

Thanks to all who have helped to 

reach this amazing total one dollar at 

a time.   

MAY SUPPER CLUB     Come and join in the food and fun!              
 

Giannilliôs II    Friday, May 20 at 
5:30PM                                                             

Please RSVP by May 18 to  
Art Dira by phone at 724-454-4634 or email rtdira@aol.com to make your reservation. 

(Open to St. Johnôs and Christ Church.) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SENIOR FOOD DISTRIBUTION  

is scheduled for Tuesday, May  24 

 

Volunteers will be needed at 8:30 A.M.   
Thanks so much for your help as always.   

BIENVENUE  
Wednesday, May 4, 2022 

12:30PM  
 

Chef Datoõs 
 

 

645 PA-217, Latrobe, PA 15650,  

 

All the ladies of the Church are welcome.   

MISSION MOMENTS with Rev. David 

AckermanðUnited Church of Christ 

History, Theology, and Polity 

 

 

 

Reverend Ackerman has provided short 

videos that are available on the church 

website ucclatrobe.org. 

Click on the Mission Moments tab at the 

top of the Home page. 

mailto:jsillaman@hotmail.com


BAPTISM DAY �z April 24, 2022  
Beautiful Day of Beginnings 

Neighlyôs
 Ba

ts
aô
s

 

Sawyer Zachary 

Luke 

Lily  


